
   

  

From: Jon G Diniz   

Sent: Friday, August 16, 2024 10:12 AM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

 

 

Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2024-0046 0047 218 Mcmurchy 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 

attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Dear Sir, 

I strongly oppose the application of development of a secondary residence at 218 Mcmurchy. 

This being a mature neighbourhood, compounded by 4 schools in a 1 km radius, plus the ongoing 

speedsters on this street, a secondary structure housing unknown amount of tenants will 

negatively affect the neighbourhood. 

An approval will only encourage others to follow suit and further add properties to their lots with no 

regard to quality of life in this hood. 

Thank you    

   

Jon Diniz  

Franchise Development 

 

  

5 Kingsview Blvd 

Brampton, Ontario 

L6Y 1C4 

From: Jon G Diniz   

Sent: Friday, August 16, 2024 11:08 AM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]A-2024-0046 0047 218 Mcmurchy 

  



Hi Clara, 

Happy Friday. 

Thanks for the acknowledgement. 

My signature and full address is at the conclusion o my letter of objection…does the letter require 

further attention or submission. 

Thanks again 

Jon Diniz 5 Kingsview Blvd. 

Brampton, Ontario 

L6Y 1C4  

 

 

From: Jon G Diniz   

Sent: Friday, August 16, 2024 1:39 PM 

To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 

Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]A-2024-0046 0047 218 Mcmurchy 

 

Hi. 

Authorization given. 

Thank you 

 

 

 


